

President Samuel L. Stanley Jr., M.D.

and

Vice President Yacov Shamash, Office for Economic Development invite you to

> an Open House Celebration in honor of THE FIRST ANNIVERSARY OF THE CENTER OF EXCELLENCE IN WIRELESS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY

> > Monday, June 28, 2010 • 1:00 pm



Building tours will be available from 1:30 pm to 3:00 pm • Refreshments will be served

Buses to CEWIT will depart from the Student Activities Center Circle every 30 minutes, from 12:45 pm to 3:15 pm

RSVP by June 15 to Kathleen Ferrell at (631) 632-4625 or Kathleen.Ferrell@stonybrook.edu

For a disability-related accommodation, call (631) 632-4625